NEW SESSION
Hunter Safety
Class dates will be February 22nd—26th.

Final written test will be on the 25th
Shooting Test February 26th.

Classes will be held at the Salem Civic Center.

From 6:00—9:00 p.m.
(150 West 300 South Salem)

Space is limited to the first 30 registrants.
Sign up early.

Participants must attend every class to
complete the course.

Registration Fee: $10.00
Participants will be required to purchase a Hunter

V Safety Voucher/License prior to the first class.
Licenses can be purchased at any location that sells
\! \;

hunting licenses.

Instructor: Colby Davis
Sign up at the Recreation Office
60 N. 100 E. Salem
801-423-1035



